
  STATE OF ILLINOIS  

HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

 

   525 WEST JEFFERSON ST.       SPRINGFIELD,  ILL INOIS 62761  (217)  782-3516 FAX:  (217)  785-4111   
 

May 2, 2017 
 
Joe Ourth  
Arnstein & Lehr LLP 
161 N. Clark Street· Suite 4200 
Chicago, Illinois 60601 
 
Re: Exemption E-015-17 -Advocate Sherman Ambulatory Surgery Center 
 
Dear Mr. Ourth: 

We have received your letter of completeness dated April 28, 2017 notifying the State Board of 
the completeness of the change of ownership of Advocate Sherman Ambulatory Surgery Center.  
The change of ownership was complete March 24, 2017 and is in accordance with the terms of 
the transaction document submitted with the exemption application. 
 
No further action is required in relation to this change of ownership under the Illinois Health 
Facilities Planning Act.   

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Courtney Avery of my staff at 
Courtney.Avery@illinois.gov or 312.814.4825.   
 
Sincerely, 

 

Kathy Olson, Board Chair 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board   
 
 
 


